
Hazelbury Bryan Primary School PTFA  

AGM - Wednesday 21​st​ October 2020 7.30pm via zoom. 

 

In Attendance:  Anna Green, Emma Myles, Julie Sharpe, Lucy Odhams, Anna Griffin, Julia Massey. 

Apologises: None 

Events held last year. 

● 5 and 10k run organised by Natalie Perrett, this was a very popular and successful event and we 

hope that Natalie will organise another one in the future. Money raised for this event after 
expenses were £1,620. 

● Book Fair was another successful event which gave the school £300 worth of books. 

● Halloween disco raised £94.00. 
● Christmas fair was not as busy as previous years but we still managed to make about £1000. 
● Bags to school made £100. 
● Christmas plays made £135. 

● Santa Sleigh for the Lions raised £630 of which the Lions kindly gave £600 back to school. 

Anna Green has sadly stepped down as chair and Emma Myles will be taking over from her.  We as a 
PTFA would like to thank Anna for all the hard work she has put in over the years she has been chair. 
Julia would also like to step down as treasurer and as Emma has taken over chair she will have to step 

down as secretary. 

We are now currently looking for some new faces to join the PTFA and NEED to fill the following 

positions:  

● Vice Chair 
● Treasurer  

● Secretary  

Even if you don’t want to do any of the following roles we are always looking for people to join the PTFA 
with lots of new ideas and also to help at events that we will hopefully be able to be put on in the 

future. 

If you would like to do any of these roles then please put your name forward to either Mrs Sharpe or 

myself, Emma (​emmyles83@outlook.com​). If you would like to talk about the PTFA roles then please 

contact me. 

We have got some exciting things happening over the next few months.  With the current situation most 

of these will be done online so we need your help more than ever! 

There will be two non school uniform days in return for goodies to fill our yummy Christmas hampers; 

these will be on Friday 20​th​ November and Friday 4​th​ December.  The hamper draw will take place on 
Friday 11​th​ December, tickets will be available to purchase via School Money.  More details will follow 

shortly. 

mailto:emmyles83@outlook.com


There is not much more for me to add apart from another huge thank you to Anna Green for all her hard 

work and time that she has put into making all these amazing events happen over the years.  Without 
the PTFA the school would not be able to put on things for the children so please please come and join 

us so we can keep giving the children the extras they deserve. 

Kind regards and Best wishes  

 

Emma Myles 

(Secretary of the PTFA) 


